DIOCESE OF TUCSON

192 SOUTH STONE AVENUE
P.O. Box 31 ¢ Tucson, Arizona 85702-0031
520-792-3410 FAX 520-792-0291

MRS. JUNE KELLEN March 8, 2002
CHANCELLOR

Dear I

‘Thank you for your call late this afternoon informing me of the inappropriate sexual behavior
toward you in the summer of 1974, by a priest that you knew as Father Burns. You had stated
that the priest you had known as Father Burns had been the pastor at St. Peter’s Catholic Church
in Springerville, Arizona in 1974, but went to Thatcher, Arizona in the summer of 1974.

I informed you that we did not have a Father Burns listed in Thatcher, which is a mission church
of St. Rose of Lima Catholic Parish, Safford, Arizona, during the period of time in question nor

had we shown a Father Bums at any time being assigned in the Safford area.

During our telephone conversation, I assured you that we would make every attempt to find out
who this Father Burns could be.

I had asked you to document your experiences with this Father Burns and what had occurred in
the summer of 1974. I await your documentation.

_I want you to know how truly sorry we are for what you have gone through and
pray that our Lord will be with you and help you in your healing and recovery process.

Please be assured that we are looking into this matter.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

s. June Kellen
Chancellor

cc: Rev. Van A. Wagner, Vicar Géneral
Deacon Tim Lujan, Chancellor, Diocese of Gallup
Mr. Thomas Murphy, Esq.
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